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Carter Ledyard Names Two New Counsel
December 29, 2017

Carter Ledyard & Milburn LLP is pleased to announce that Melissa Erwin and Karen Meara will become counsel to the firm effective January 1, 
2018. Ms. Erwin is a litigator whose practice focuses primarily on white-collar criminal defense, internal corporate investigations and commercial 
litigation. Ms. Meara practices environmental and land use law and is a litigator. Mses. Erwin and Meara were previously associates at the firm.
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